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Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

1. This is the statement of the CCK Heresy Investigation Committee’s result on the investigation of Rev.
Jae-Hyung Jang, which was approved during the CCK Heresy Investigation Committee’s 21-5" general
conference on September 3, 2010 (Fri) in the CCK conference room.

2. Investigation on Rev. Jang (belonging to the recipient’s denomination (GAPCK)); suspicion of his
connection with the Unification Church and the doubts associated with the Second Coming of Christ:

1) In the year 2004 (President Rev. Ja-Yeon Gil, Chairman of the Heresy Investigation Committee
Rev. Sung-Hwan Oh, Chief of Consultation Office Rev. Sam-Kyung Choi ) the result of the first
investigation concluded that there is no suspicion.

2) In the year 2005 (President, Rev. Sung-Kyu Choi; Chairman of the Heresy Investigation
Committee, Rev. Myung-Kuk Han, Chief of Consultation Office Rev. Sam-Kyung Choi), the result of the
second investigation concluded that there is no suspicion.

3) In the year 2008, the Heresy Investigation Committee (President Rev. Shin-Hyung Um,
Chairman of the Heresy Investigation committee Rev. Yong-Ho Lee, Chief of Consultation Office Rev.
Sam-Kyung Choi) decided to research and investigate Rev. Jae-Hyung Jang, and in the year 2009
(President Rev. Shin-Hyung Um, Chairman of the Heresy Investigation Committee Rev. Chang-Gon Koh)
the subcommittee of the Heresy Investigation Committee (Chief of the Subcommittee Rev. Myung-Guk
Han) reported that there is no suspicion in the third investigation but decided to make a decision after
reinvestigation from the general meeting of the Christian Council of Korea’s Heresy Investigation
Committee.

4) In the year 2010 (President Rev. Gwang-Seon Rhee, Heresy Investigation Committee Chair
Rev. Chang-Gon Koh, Chief of Consultation Office Rev. Hang-Ahn Kim) the result of the present session’s
subcommittee (subcommittee Chair Rev. Hae-Song Jeong)’s investigation on Rev. Jang was: “there is no
evidence in regards to the doubts associated with Rev. Jang and the Second Coming of Christ and it is
untrue, and Rev. Jang is not at all related to the nature of heresy.” This reported result was approved at
the Heresy Investigation Committee meeting.

3. The 21-11" ccK leadership meeting on December 17, 2010 unanimously approved the above results
of the Heresy Investigation Committee. (End)
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